
 
 
 
 
 

 
Grove House Primary School, Myers Lane, Bradford, BD2 4ED 

Telephone:  (01274) 636921 Email: office@grovehouseprimary.co.uk 

 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
In Year 5 the children learn to play the guitar as part of the music curriculum. The lesson will take place 
every Wednesday.  Your child has been given a guitar for the remainder of the school year and it will be 
their responsibility to make sure it is brought to school on lesson day. 
 
Could you please complete the attached home-school agreement and return by Monday 16th September. 
 
To help support them with this we are offering an after school club on a Wednesday, 3.10-3.50pm, this is 
optional, if your child would like to attend please indicate on the reply slip below.  
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact the school office. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Miss L Clapham 
Head of School 
 

 
 
I give permission for my child to participate in the Wednesday Guitar Session.  
 
 
My child will attend the Guitar after school club - Wednesday 3.10-3.50pm 
 
 
Names:         Class:    
 
Parent/Carer signature:       Date:    


